

Stephen, George

September 16, 1880

R.B. Angus to Stephen

telegram

Hope it will answer if we leave here not earlier than Wednesday. Anxious to consult Langdon on points connected with contract and ought to await [Duncan] McIntyre's arrival and that would mean long absence from St. Paul if we left sooner.

StM&MRY LetterBook(Angus)p.495(12/4/79-8/18/81)